
May 27, 2022
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:                       Jewish Senior Services Community

FROM:                Andrew H. Banoff 
                             President & CEO  
  
SUBJECT:          COVID-19 Update #117

 
Hello all…

While I do not have any words to help the situation, I would be remiss not to acknowledge 
the recent school shooting in Uvalde, TX.  There cannot be any explanation to defend these 
acts of terror and I only hope that our elected leaders finally take action to mitigate the risks 
to all of us.

The community trend in COVID-19 cases finally subsided this week with a reduction in cases 
and hospitalizations in our region.  In the past 2 weeks (since my last Update) there have 
been 3 Resident and 5 staff cases of COVID-19.  We continue to do all that we can to protect 
everyone, and appreciate all of your efforts to comply with Federal and State guidelines.

We had another Career Fair Day on Wednesday, and met 21 individuals and offered 
positions to 10 of them!  Others were invited back for second interviews.  We will have 
another large group of new hires at the Orientation on June 13-14.  Please continue to refer 
family and friends for our open positions.

The project in the Main Courtyard has made great progress, as the Jerusalem stone work is 
nearly finished.

Stay safe and keep the faith!
Andrew


